
STATE ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY ACT 

 

Determination of Non-Significance 
 

 

October 7, 2021  

Proposal Name:  City of Woodland 2020 Water System Plan 

Agency File Number: SEP-21-010 

 

Agency Contact:  City of Woodland Public Works Department 

   230 Davidson Avenue 

   PO Box 9 

   Woodland, WA 98674 

   (360) 225-7999 

 

Lead Agency: City of Woodland 

 

Description of proposal: The City of Woodland proposed to adopt a new Water System Plan, as 

required by the Washington State Department of Health and WAC 246-290-100. The WSP is 

updated every 10 years and provides a detailed overview of the City’s water system and contains a 

Capital Improvement Plan describing specific projects that are identified for future implementation 

based on the projected growth of the City’s water system customers. 

 

Location of proposal: Citywide 

 

Threshold Determination: The Lead Agency for this proposal has determined that this proposal 

will not have a probable significant adverse impact on the environment. An environmental impact 

statement (EIS) is not required under RCW 43.21C.030(2)(c).  This decision was made after 

review of a completed Environmental Checklist and other information on file with the Lead 

Agency. This information is available to the public on request.  

 

This DNS is issued under WAC 197-11-340(2). Written comments may be submitted to the lead 

agency at the address below. Comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. on October 27, 2021. 

 

City of Woodland    Email: goddardt@ci.woodland.or.wa  
Community Development Department Phone: 360-225-7299 
c/o Travis Goddard     Fax: 360-225-7336 
PO Box 9, 230 Davidson Ave. 
Woodland, WA 98674 

 

Signature  /S/ ATG  
(electronic signature or name of signor is sufficient) 

Date    10/07/2021  

 

Appeal process: An appeal of a Determination of Non-Significance must be made to the City of 

Woodland Hearing Examiner within fourteen (14) days following the date of this decision per 

Woodland Municipal Code 19.06.050. 


